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On September 30, 2023, Little Flower Degree and PG College, Uppal, celebrated ethnic day 

in Karunya Court from 12:00 p.m. to 01:40 p.m. Students dressed up to celebrate the day, 

emulating the varied traditional garb of the country. These were planned as a way to 

remember this day. After Chaitanya of B.A. 2 gave a speech about the day's significance, 

there was a welcome dance. Third-year students showcased various dances from various 

states, along with a traditional Telugu song played. Additionally, a mellow and melodic song 

mash-up was done. The winners of the competition received awards from the LENVIN club. 

As the vibrant and colourful event came to an end, council members gave the vote of 

gratitude. 

 

 

Students along with Incharge principal Ms.Jayanthi 
Reddy in their traditional attire 
 

Students dancing to a Tamil song 



 

 

Students in their colorful attire  

 


